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LEADERSHIP CHANGE ANNOUNCED AT BUTLER COUNTY UNITED WAY 

 

Butler County, OH – – Lawrence P. Mulligan, Chair of Butler County United Way Board of 

Trustees, today announced Krystal A. Tipton, President and CEO is leaving Butler County United Way, 

effective April 28, 2023. Tipton will take on a new role in Senior Development at Miami University.  

 

“It has truly been an honor leading this organization, and I am grateful for your support of its mission 

and vision,” said Tipton. “This is an incredibly giving community that is engaged in finding new ways 

to help people improve their lives. I am both confident and excited about the future of Butler County 

United Way.” 

 

Tipton joined Butler County United Way in January 2013 and directed the Community Impact Division 

of the organization until assuming the President and CEO role in March of 2021. In Tipton’s tenure at 

Butler County United Way, she provided key information in the development of the organization’s 

three-year strategic plan, collaborating with board members, community members, partner agency 

leaders, and loyal donors. During the tenuous period when the COVID pandemic clouded the non-profit 

world, the organization was able to reach an agreement to transfer the Middletown service area to 

Butler County United Way, consolidating all Butler County service areas under one United Way.  

 

“We wish Krystal well as she pursues this new career opportunity,” stated Mulligan. “We appreciate 

her lengthy tenure with our organization and her dedication to working with our partner agencies as 

we create impact across Butler County.  I am confident that the seasoned staff of Butler County 

United Way will carry on the mission and vision of Butler County United Way as we work to identify a 

permanent replacement.” 

 

 



 

 

A selection committee will be conducting a search to identify the new President and CEO for Butler 

County United Way. In the interim, Pamela R. Cottle has been chosen to assume the President and 

CEO role. Cottle joined the Butler County United Way staff in March 2015 and holds the position of 

Vice President of Operations and Marketing for the organization. She works closely with all areas of 

the organization, including community impact, resource development, finance, workplace campaigns, 

database management, and volunteerism. Previously, Cottle had a lengthy career with, and held 

executive level positions at First Financial Bank. 

 

Applicants for the President and CEO position may send their resumes to resumes@bc-

unitedway.org.  A full job description may be found on the Butler County United Way website 

at https://bc-unitedway.org/careeropportunities.The selection committee looks forward to selecting 

the candidate that will help Butler County United Way continue their successful course of community 

leadership. 

    

Butler County United Way was founded in 1920 and is proud to serve the entire Butler County service 

area. We strive to be the trusted community partner, leading impactful change for human service 

needs in Butler County. We invite you to join us by giving, advocating, or volunteering. For additional 

information, contact Butler County United Way at (513) 863-0800 or visit www.bc-unitedway.org. 
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